
 WARDS AFFECTED 
 All Wards 
 
 
 
 
 

FORWARD TIMETABLE OF CONSULTATION AND MEETINGS: 
 
CABINET 
COUNCIL 

22 April 2002
30 May 2002

 
 THE LEICESTERSHIRE, LEICESTER AND RUTLAND WASTE LOCAL PLAN 

 
 
Report of the Director of Environment, Development and Commercial Services 
 
1. Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to present  Proposed Responses to objections and other 
representations to the “Statement of Response to the Inspector’s Report and Proposed 
Modifications” to the Leicestershire, Leicester and Rutland Waste Local Plan (WLP) and 
to seek authority to move to adoption of the Plan.   

 
 
2. Summary 

Following the publication of the “Statement of Response to the Inspector’s Report and 
Proposed Modifications” to the Waste Local Plan, the 3 Councils have to consider all 
duly made objections and other representations.  As a result of this consideration, 
proposed responses have been formulated for consideration.  These amount to 8 minor 
changes, which do not materially affect the WLP.  Once approved, these changes can 
be incorporated into the WLP and a notice of intention to adopt can be published. 

 
 
3. Recommendations 

It is recommended that: 
 

a) the Proposed Responses to objections and other representations to the “Statement of 
Response to the Inspector’s Report and Proposed Modifications” to the WLP be 
approved (subject to concurrent agreement being given by Leicesterhire County 
Council and Rutland County Council); and,  

 
b) the Director be authorised, in consultation with Lead Members, to make any editing or 

other non material changes that do not alter the principles contained in the WLP, in 
preparation for the final adoption of the Plan. 

 
 
 

 



4. Financial and legal Implications 
There are no significant financial implications from proceeding with the Proposed 
Responses to objections and other representations to the “Statement of Response to 
the Inspector’s Report and Proposed Modifications” to the WLP.  Advertising and 
publishing costs have been taken into account in Departmental budgets. 

 
 
5. Report Author/Officer to contact: 

Niles Holroyde, Development Plans Group. 
Extension 7220. 


